
 

Thank you Letter to Employees 

 Ask your CEO or company leadership to send a personalized thank you note to your employee 
donors/volunteers after the campaign is complete.  

 

Dear Valued Employee,  

Thank you for making a gift (or volunteering or participating in X) during our recent United Way 
campaign. It will take all of us, working together, to create a community in which all members 
are financially stable and thriving. Your gift to United Way will provide quality childcare, safe 
housing, adequate food, mental health services, and so much more for our friends and 
neighbors. Thank you for your kindness and support for our local community!  

Sincerely, Your Local Leader 


